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Brandy Butler

From: Shalonda Hopkins
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 11:48 AM
To: 'Floyd Craig'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: Docket No. 20170166-WS - Correspondence

Dear Mr. Craig, 
 
On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated August 18, 2017.   The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170166-WS, Application for limited proceeding rate increase in Orange County by Pluris Wedgefield, 
Inc.  Thank you for providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins Florida Registered Paralegal Executive Assistant to Chairman Brown Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 Phone: (850) 413-6030 Fax: (850) 413-6031  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 




